
WELTON SPORT - WINNING ATTITUDES GET RESULTS! 

We have had another busy term of sports!  Have a look at the exci�ng events that have taken place. 

 

Gi�ed and Talented children 

We are very lucky to be able to see some of our children become competent and confident at 

certain sports.  Some of our children have been spo�ed by coaches of tennis and cricket to be-

come part of teams for the local region.  Mrs Millar has also been able to nominate two girls to 

take part in training and coaching for netball for the Hull district.    

Netball 

Great dedica�on from all the children in the netball club this 

season. Thank you to all the Year 5 and Year 6 children who 

came throughout February to July at 8am each Wednesday 

to prac�se and play.  The ‘B’ team were awarded effort med-

als by the High Five netball associa�on in recogni�on of their 

efforts.  I hope to see you return for another season next 

February when we will start training again. 

The ‘A’ team won all but one of their matches and won their 

league.  This allowed them to play in the next level of com-

pe��on at Beverley Longcro2 at the end of June.   

This tournament allowed the netball leaders to give the 

team a seeding of 4 as they went on to compete against suc-

cessful teams from the East Riding, Hull and Lincolnshire.   

The team were fantas�c on the pitch and off and went be-

yond their ini�al seeding to win the same number of games 

as the eventual winning team. Only a goal count up separat-

ed them. They were awarded second place!  Well done to 

you all! 

Tiger’s TrustTiger’s TrustTiger’s TrustTiger’s Trust    

Tiger’s Trust spent two days in school over the last half term 

delivering some inclusive sports to the children.  They took 

part in exis�ng and new sports  experiencing  what it would 

like to take part in the ac�vi�es with either a sensory or 

physical impairment. 

Cricket  

We entered two teams for the annual cricket compe��ons 

at Beverley Cricket Club in the Year 5 to 6 category.  The 

children performed well this year, but didn’t make into the 

next round.  We also had a Year 3 and 4 team take part in 

the SMASH tournament.  The children thoroughly enjoyed 

the days cricket and I am sure some of them will be wan�ng 

to join the Welton Cricket Club junior programme. 

Football 

We were fortunate to have the female 

football coach for Hull City provide a tast-

er session to the Year 5 girls .  The girls 

became enthusias�c about playing this 

sport and so we will be offering them a 

chance to make a team to compete 

against other girl only teams within our 

primary school cluster next year. 

Swimming 

Swimming lessons took place in the 

summer term.  The aim of the les-

sons are for children leaving the 

school in Year 6 to be able to swim 

25m and use a range of strokes to 

enable them to keep themselves safe when swimming with 

friends and family.   

 

Autumn TermAutumn TermAutumn TermAutumn Term    

Keep a look out for the clubs and compe��ons coming up next 

year!  The First Step Sports Clubs have already been adver�sed.  

The Autumn Term generally sees some cross country compe��ons 

for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6, amongst other spor�ng compe��ons. 

Tennis 

Well done to our Year 5 tennis  team who competed against 

other local schools in the area. 


